
DONATIONS NEEDED

It will soon be runny nose 
season!

AUGUST 5th – 30th

This year’s donations will be going to Rosary Cathedral 
School.  Every year they go through many, many boxes 

of tissues, bottles of hand sanitizer and wipes!  

All these will be needed to help stay well.
Your donation this year will be greatly appreciated!

THANK YOU FOR HELPING OUR 

LITTLE ONES STAY HEALTHY!

Sponsored by the Mercy Health Center and Mercy College Mission Committees


